
E-mail Received: August 30, 2021 

 

From: Julie Romanik  

 

Subject: The Frontline Worker Pay Working Group 

 

 

I am a Grocery Store worker and believe that all employees that have been working during this 

Pandemic should be included in the $250 million dollar payout, 

 

We are in contact of hundreds and hundreds of people everyday that was/is putting us in great 

jeopardy of getting Covid and putting our families and friends at risk also. 

 

Our profession puts us in a higher category of working with the public than any other profession 

including Police, EMS, Hospital etc. 

 

If we are not included in this payout I feel like we will be very much unappreciated and 

disrespected for our sacrificing our lives in keeping others to have food on their tables.  Our 

doors were never locked,  we were there everyday servicing the public. 

 

I sure hope the State of Minnesota will do us right. Do the right thing like we had to do. 

 

I work at Cub Foods in the St. Paul Midway area. 

 

Thank you 

 


